
Construction Notice of Commencement
Palafox Sidewalk (Caro Street to Hood Drive)

Project Overview

Resident Information

Escambia County Engineering will soon begin the Palafox Sidewalks Project from 
Caro Street to Hood Drive in District 3. This project includes construction of 340 
feet of sidewalk with handrail, and will include drainage and ditch reconstruction.  
Construction is expected to begin in October and be completed in November.

Project Coordinator: Leslie Sanchez
(850) 595-1604 or (850) 375-3442
Media Calls: (850) 595-3476

More information on this  
and other projects available at:

myescambia.com/projects

•	 The project is funded by Local Option Sales 
Tax at an estimated cost of $36,644.

•	 The contractor, Chavers Construction, 
Inc., will conduct construction within 
the existing rights of way and drainage 
easements.

•	 Construction will take place during the 
hours of 7 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through 
Friday.

•	 Improvement areas may be temporarily 
disturbed, but will be returned to their 
previous state.

•	 You will be provided access to your 
property at all times, although there may 
be short periods during construction when 
a driveway or entrance may be temporarily 
blocked. 

•	 The contractor will maintain a single lane of 
traffic as construction activities allow.

•	 Every effort will be made by the contractor 
to minimize inconveniences to area 
residents/businesses.

•	 An Escambia County inspector will monitor 
the construction areas daily.
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